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We are proud to invite you to join us at the International Conference on Sustainable Agriculture, Food, and 

Energy (SAFE2015): Fostering Multi-stakeholder collaboration on Sustainable Agriculture, Food and 

Energy which will be held from 17-20 November 2015 at Nong Lam University Ho Chi Minh City, 

VIETNAM. This conference is the third conference after the 1st International Conference on Sustainable 

Agriculture, Food, and Energy (SAFE2013) in Padang, Indonesia (12-14 May 2013) and the 2nd 

conference SAFE2014 in Bali, Indonesia (17-19 September 2014). 

 

The objectives of the conference are: 

 

 To exchange and share the experiences, new ideas, sustainability concepts and research results on 

sustainable agriculture, foods science & technology and energy; 

 To promote collaboration in research on sustainable agriculture, foods and energy production; 

 To establish a regional network on sustainable agriculture, food science & technology and energy; 

and 

 To promote global action for sustainable agriculture, food and energy. 

 

This highly exciting and challenging international Conference is intended to be a forum for discussion, 

ideas exchange, maintaining existing connections, establishing new connections and partnership, and 

sharing the achievements of our work. The Conference welcomes academics, researchers, professionals, 

administrators, educational leaders, NGOs, policy makers, company representatives, advanced students, 

and others. This event will give opportunities for participants to meet colleagues from around the world, 

make new friends, and improve knowledge and communication skills. 

 

SAFE2015 will provide resources and opportunities to interact with prominent leaders in the field and 

greatly expand your global network of scholars and professionals. We are looking forward to welcoming 

you in Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam! 

 

 


